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       INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

 
 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
Date:  July 10, 2019 
 
Subject: Letter of Support for Bethel Creek for Lagoon Research Project  
 
From:  Tina Cournoyer, Commissioner Assistant   
    
 
At its July 2, 2019 meeting, Item 14.E.1, the Board of County Commissioners directed the 
County Attorney to write a letter of support for the Florida Tech-Restore Lagoon Inflow 
Research Project to consider Bethel Creek for the location. 
 
The letter is included as back-up. 
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